
Scott Schenck 
 

Greetings Andrew,

I'm sending my comments regarding the DuPont Works cleanup Site ID 3555. Thank you for taking
the feedback.

I've lived in DuPont within 0.35 miles of the areas marked for review. I walk daily through the
areas closest to Home Course hole #8 and #12. I also play golf regularly at the Home Course, a
fabulous course, and key attraction in DuPont. I agree fundamentally with the further plan to reduce
contamination wherever needed to designate the land as unrestricted use.

1. The areas mapped, from what I have observed, are sparse in nature and wildlife beyond prairie
bunnies with coyote prowlers. It is rare to observe anything else due to the lack of tall trees or soil
on the ground. It is mostly rocky ground.

2. In the case of "do nothing" scenario - The land would be forever destitute to commercialized
zoning, that may not mesh well with the golf course or nearby residential areas and Pioneer Middle
School. Having options for best case city planning is in the interest of more than ever with the
growth of DuPont nearby population. Not taking the most important step of fully closing the case
here, will keep the cleanup stigma alive, not helping anyone.

3. In favor of cleanup to unrestricted land use, the investment carries a significant return on
investment for all living and working in DuPont. Doing so will help the DuPont Community thrive
for generations to come by fully opening up the land use. As well, leaves no question about what
the Washington Ecology team left behind as a result of enduring principles, backed by a community
who cares.

Thanks again Andrew. I look forward to our future success in the DuPont Works cleanup. Please let
me know if you have further question for me.

Regards,
Scott


